HAMLINE UNIVERSITY SAINT PAUL 4, MINNESOTA

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY

November 19, 1952

Professor G. W. Thiessen Chairman, Department of Chemistry Monmouth College Monmouth, Illinois

Dear Professor Thiessen,

I want to take this opportunity to express to you my thanks for the hospitality extended to me this past weekend. I think I can truly say that this conference was one of the most valuable I have ever attended. Having known of your department by reputation for some time it was very pleasant to have the opportunity to meet you and your colleagues.

Very truly vours

Perry A. Moore